
 
 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

CITY COUNCIL 
APRIL 17, 2018 – 12:30 P.M. 

 
Notice is hereby given that there is a possibility a quorum of the City 
Council could be present Tuesday, April 17, 2018 at 12:30 p.m., which 
would constitute a formal meeting of the Council. The purpose of the 
possible quorum is for Council members to attend a luncheon with the 
Mayors’ Youth Advisory Committee during Youth In Government Day.  
The meeting will be held in the Council Chambers at Pocatello City Hall, 
911 North 7th Avenue. 
 
 
 


